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  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, June 19th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

June Meeting Notes: President, Les Linton called the meeting of June 19th to 
order at 6:30PM. 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,052.28 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$31.19 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 6/8/2019. 

Old Business: mouse trap car competition was discussed in the meeting, the plan 
is to have the completion in the August meeting. The rules and mouse traps were 
handed out in the meeting. The topic of participating the in the Marigold Festival 
was brought up and the club voted against participating this year.  

New Business: the club voted against the motion of replacing the TV and buying a 
new HD camera. 

Drawings: 50-50 was won by Tim Hickman. The $25 gift card for show and tell 
was won by Carl Miller. The $35 gift card was won by Bill Wiese. 
 
Show and Tell: 

Jim Seelye: Jim showcased more of his woodcarving 
and wood burning. 

John Goodenough: John brought 2 boxes he made for 
organizing his shop. He also made a clover design 
cutting board using guides from Cater Products. 
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Gene Lair: made a window frame and glass. 

 

Mark Salrin: made a sloth intarsia for his wife. 
 

Denny Dukes: made a nice looking clock using the 
scrap pieces from the chess pieces he made before. 

 

Jerry Randall: Jerry’s specialty is pens, and this 
month he brought more pens with new designs and 
materials. 
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Dan Withrow: Dan showed the proper way to fold a 
bandsaw blade. He also explained the 5 cuts method he 
used to make a super precise fence on his cross cut 
sled. 
 

Jake Lessen: Jake brought a great box that he covered 
with veneers. He got the idea from a book he brought 
over called the “The Craft of Veneering”. 
 

Carl Miller: Carl brought a bowl that he turned on his 
lathe. He made with pecan wood. 
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Program: 
We had a special guest from Batteries+, Bob Miller. Bob covered a wide range of 
topics including properly taking care of rechargeable batteries all the way to LED 
light bulbs. Bob answered a lot of questions from club members. Batteries+ offers 
plenty of services including rebuilding power tools batteries. 

Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Dan Withrow - 815715-0681 -  danwithrow@aol.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments - John Goodenough - 815-440-1048 - johngoodenough38@gmail.com  
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Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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